
Dear editor, 
 
Sorry to bother you. My name is Yige and I am a research scientist at Columbia University. I am 
writing to find out opportunity to serve as an editorial board member for the journal of Single Cell 
Biology. 

  

In the past few years, I have reviewed 15+ articles for several OMICS International journals, along 
with some other scientific journals, such as Medicinal Research Reviews, The FASEB Journal and 
PLOS ONE. I like the work very much, and I really enjoyed reviewing manuscripts, evaluating other's 

work and providing opinions and advice. During the 10+ years of scientific training, I have worked 
on several projects, and have gained professional knowledge in the field of cell biology broad in 
scope (areas of interest and expertise: cell cycle and cell growth, kinase, phosphorylation, 
mitosis, chromosome segregation, kinetochore, checkpoint, aneuploidy, cytoskeleton dynamics, 
molecular motors, intracellular trafficking, G protein, etc). I am interested in the majority of 
topics covered by "Single Cell Biology", and I believe I have the expertise and capability to serve 
as an editorial board member. As a young scientist, I hope to contribute to the field, and to build 
up networks as well as reputation for my future career. As such, I really appreciate it if you can 
consider me as a potential editorial board member for the journal. 

 
I have also included my brief CV for your reference. Please feel free to let me know should you need 
more info from me. Thanks a lot for your attention and I look forward to hearing back from you 
soon. 
 
Best regards,  
Yige 

 
Yige Guo, Ph.D. 

Department of Pathology & Cell Biology 
Columbia University Medical Center 

630 West 168th Street, P&S 14-460 
New York, NY 10032 

Tel: 212-305-7950 

 


